

Photographer's Etiquette

at WILDER PARK Conservatory

The Wilder Park Conservatory is an ideal backdrop to capture the magic of your special day or take memorable family photos. Please take into consideration the following rules of etiquette prior to your arrival and while you take photos throughout the venue.

- Photographers may not advertise the Conservatory as their place of business or promote photography shoots on District-owned property
- Photographers may not have exclusive use of the Conservatory and may not impede access to the facility by other park users or Conservatory staff
- Exercise care when setting up equipment
- Be respectful of the property and do not climb on, walk, stand or sit in garden beds or structures
- Everything inside the Conservatory should stay in its place, do not move or rearrange plants, garden features or landscaping

